
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NASHOBA GIRLS LACROSSE SPRING 2025 REGISTRATION! 
 
REGISTRATION DETAILS 
 

●​ Registration for Spring 2025 opens Nov. 1st 2024 and closes Jan. 5th 2025.  
●​ Team sizes will be limited.  Please register early so we know how many teams 

we will need.   
●​ Registration fee (all ages) is $195. 
●​ Late fee of $25 begins December 9th.   
●​ NGL players are required to submit a waiver with registration. 
●​ Full payment is due with registration.   

  
   
PROGRAM DETAILS 
 
Our season begins February 25th with weekly indoor sessions at ForeKicks in Marlboro. 
Outdoor practices (held in Bolton) are twice per week beginning in April, when fields are 
ready. Games are on Sundays from March 30th  through mid-June. Our season 
concludes with a Jamboree held in early to mid-June (date and location TBA). Minimal 
equipment is required (stick, goggles, mouthguard). 
 
ABOUT NGL 
 
Nashoba Girls Lacrosse (NGL) league is for girls K through 8th grade from Stow, Bolton 
and Lancaster. We are a non-profit organization that teaches leadership, teamwork, and 
physical development through lacrosse. We are members of the Mass Youth Lacrosse 
League and are committed to promoting good sportsmanship and competition at the 
youth level for all children wanting to play the game of lacrosse. NGL is designed to 
introduce girls to the game of women's lacrosse while offering the opportunity to develop 
and maintain skills. NGL is a non-profit organization which is not affiliated with Nashoba 
Regional School District. 
 
 

To register please visit our website: 
 www.nashobagirlslax.org 

http://www.nashobagirlslax.org

